
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. 

Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien.  
 
 

Centerville CSD 
 

CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER 
ADVISORY 

 

 
On March 10, 2023, customers of the Centerville Community Services District were 
issued a boil water advisory.  The notice was issued as a precaution, due to a 
short-term treatment failure that allowed untreated surface water to enter the water 
distribution system. 
 
Since that time, fully treated water has been pumped through the system, and 
testing of the water shows it to be adequately disinfected and absent of total 
coliform bacteria, which indicates the water is safe to drink. 
 
 

It is no longer necessary to boil your drinking water 
or use bottled water. 

 
 
For additional information you may contact: 
 

 Chris Muehlbacher, District Manager at (530) 246-0680 
 

 Michael Burgess, State of California: Division of Drinking Water at 
(530) 224-6506 or (530) 224-4800. 
 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, 
especially those who may not have received this notice directly. You can do this 
by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.   
 
This notice is being sent to you by the Centerville CSD in conjunction with the 
State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Drinking Water. 

. 
 
Date issued: Thursday, March 16, 2023 PWS# 4500011 


